
Prevention of Corruption

Dear staff members and students of the Faculty of Medicine 
of Vilnius University, do not be indifferent to unlawful 
activities! If you notice any corruption or criminal activity, 
please contact us through the following channels. Let’s fight 
corruption together!

Dean Prof. Dalius Jatužis

In the case of possible corruption related to members 
of the community of the Faculty of Medicine (lecturers, 
students and other staff) please contact us: by email 
korupcijos.prevencija@mf.vu.lt and / or by phone:
+370 5 239 8749
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